

2025-2026 SEASON

Jeremy R. Duby *Music Director & Conductor*

OFFICERS

Robert S. Hoy *President*

Hannah Costello *Vice-President*

Robert Rourke Secretary

Karen Hartman

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Susan Ambs
Robert Christie
Kaitlyn DeGrove
Mark T. Gadzinski
Chuck Johns
Kristen Johns
David Lievens
Susan Mance
Maureen Michaels
Keri A. Pruse
Kathy Saunders
Kingsley G. Sears
Carl Sobolewski
Alexander Sunga, Jr
Joseph Zwolinski

MEMBER EMERITUS

Andrew Balent Jeffrey S. Cutter

IN MEMORIAM

Thomas Carey Mary Lee Fitz August 2025

Dear Friends of the Arts,

The Warren Concert Band under the direction of our conductor Jeremy Duby is currently preparing for the 2025-2026 season. This extraordinary musical organization has presented quality music for the entire family for the past *fifty-four* years! This year, the band will perform on Sundays at 3:00 p.m. in the Warren Woods Community Auditorium. The dates of the concerts are as follows: October 26, 2025 (Fall Program); March 15, 2026 (Winter Program); and, May 17, 2026 (Spring Program).

Funds to produce our concerts are raised from a variety of sources. As one of our annual fundraisers, we are asking area merchants and friends to consider placing ads in our program booklet. The program booklet is distributed to concert patrons at each of our three seasoned concerts. Your ad distinguishes you as someone who cares about the arts in our community.

Concert ticket sales cover only a small portion of these activities. It is the generosity of foundations, corporations, and individuals that sustain us. The contract form, which lists the size, cost, and payment options for advertisements, is attached. Please complete the form and return it to:

Warren Concert Band P.O. Box 812 Warren, Michigan 48090-0812

As a thank you gift for your advertisement, you will receive free tickets to our concerts. Check the contract form for more information.

Thank you for supporting the Warren Concert Band. Your financial support is greatly appreciated whether as a new sponsor or as a continuing member. We look forward to hearing from you and encourage you to come and hear us perform!

Sincerely,

Susan Ambs Advertising Chairperson

Karen Hartman, Treasurer